‘%‘ﬂgzlp The Girls

We can make a difference in

the lives of two very special
young ladies!

At 6:00PM on Sunday, l§7

September 19, 2004, 3 benefit

concert will be held at Calvary D

Christian Fellowship in Duluth
(3t the corner of Hwy 120 & RR tracks,

see map at: www.ccfduluth.org ).

If you are not able to attend, please consider
making a donation to help out the Daunt
family. Please make checks payable to—
Angie Daunt Bennefield Fund

P.O. Box 941010

Atlanta, GA 31141 %@mﬁ%

For more information call Christine Ogle at 770- /
822-0271 or visit www.helptheqgirls.org é / ym




